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Sent: Wed 28/04/2021 09:39 

 
I am writing this email to notify you of the submission of two reports. 
 
Tern Survey Report 2020 
The submission of this report is in direct response to the EA’s Schedule 5 Notice No.4 request 5. 
 
TR520 
As a part of the SZC’s response to requests 2a and 13a in Schedule 5 Notice No.2, TR520 was 
submitted. TR520 has now been updated to Revision 03 (attached). The contents of the report detail 
the changes made in the revision, but for your convenience the explanatory text has been extracted 
and reads as follows: 
“In version 3 of TR520 the effects of the SZC FRR discharges have been recalculated using the 
revised SZC impingement numbers presented in SPP111. The LVSE and FRR mitigation factors are 
unchanged from those detailed in TR406. As in version 1 of this report, the FRR effects assessment 
is presented with and without the LVSE intakes included.” 
 
 
Both reports have been uploaded to EA ShareFile and are being included within a cover letter for 
formal submission, as per protocol.  
 
If you have any outstanding queries, please don’t hesitate to contact. 


